
  

 

Dear Parent 

Term 3 has just started. Teaching children at home can be stressful.  We don’t want 
the children to miss out on their learning, yet trying to keep them focused and 
engaged can be difficult.  Many of us at Monster Phonics are parents as well.  We 
realise how difficult it can be to teach children at home during these strange times.  

Therefore, to help you we have worked hard to create a special free Home 
Learning section which focuses on all Term 3 phonics activities that children should 
have been learning from next week. 

To access please go to  

https://bit.ly/3cxQ7Dv 

We have also decided to continue to offer all of our material for free until schools re-
open.  Please use the details below  

Username: login 

Password: homelearning 

Monster Phonics follows the national curriculum and is recognised by the 
government as a key resource to be used by schools. It is both fun and engaging, 
perfect for helping parents at this time. 

Thank You 

 

 

https://list-manage.agle1.cc/click?u=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2F3cxQ7Dv&c=et_4866012207972352&s=5076776166359040&p=2&ns=monster-phonics&type=et

